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KENT BEEKEEPERS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The  Annual  General  Meeting  will  be  held  at  Lenham  Community  Centre  on 
Saturday, 3rd June 2017 at 11.30 a.m. or thereabouts immediately following the 
Council meeting

AGENDA

1. Apologies for absence  
 
2. Minutes of the previous AGM held on 4th June 2016

3. To elect a President

4. To adopt the Annual Report and Accounts for year ended 30th September 
2016

5. To appoint  an Independent Examiner  for  the Accounts in  accordance 
with statutory requirements

6. Any other business 

Lesley Fancote, having served as President for one year, is eligible for re-election
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